
Off to Regionals! 
We send our best wishes with skaters Josiah, Peyton, Ellie, and Kara Grace as they head off to Dallas for 
Regionals next week.  We are proud to have each of them representing our club.  
 

October Club ice  
REMINDER: Club ice is only being held on one Saturday per month this year.  If skating from 10-11AM on 
other Saturdays in the month, be sure to pay for the freestyle session at the concession stand.  
 
This month's ice time will be on Saturday, October 19th.  It will be Halloween themed, so wear your 
favorite costume. 
 

Spooktacular cancelled 
Due to insufficient turnout, we regret that the Spooktacular competition has been cancelled.  
We look forward to seeing everyone skate in the holiday showcase on December 14th. 
 

Jackets 
We will be taking another round of jacket orders very soon.  New order forms will be made available by 
the October club ice session.  If unsure about what size to order, see if your skater can try on someone 
else's jacket to find the right fit. 
 

Test session 
Applications are now being accepted for the next test session, December 7th. 
 

Other news? 

Is your skater headed to a competition?  Did they win an award at school, get the lead in a play, have an 
interesting exhibit in a science or art fair?  Let us know so we can share the news with our skating 
community.  Email any info you'd like sent out to angie@tulsafsc.com. 
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